
November 7, 2012

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: DM 12-276 NORTHERN NEW ENGLAND TELEPHONE OPERATIONS LLC
AND ENHANCED COMMUNICATIONS OF NORTHERN NEW
ENGLAND, INC.
Objection to Public Utility Assessment

Subject: Petitioii~toIiiteiwene of segTEL, Inc.

Dear Ms. lowland:

Attached is the petition of segTEL, Inc., to intervene in the above-named docket pursuant to NH
Code of Administrative Rules, Puc 203.17.

Although segTEL served copies of its petition to the service list, paper copies were not timely
filed with the Commission. Paper copies are being filed today. segTEL requests that the
Commission accept its petition to intervene as a late request.

Please add me to the service list for this docket.

Sincerely,

Kath Mullholand
Director of Regulatory Affairs
phone 603 676-8222 x103

segTEt. Ine-PO Box 610 - Lebanon. flH 03766

(866) 151-1520 - http:Ilwww.iegTEL.com


